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To: City of Crossville
Crossville City Council Members

City of Crossville Water/Sewer

|, Rick Thompson own the property at 26 Sunshine Rd in the Rolling Hills subdivision. | have completed
extensive repairs to the home on the property. | am requesting to connect to the city sewer line that is
servicing the home right next door to my property at 36 Sunshine Rd. | have been advised by Brian
Houston with the State Ground Water Protection office that because of a previous septic fail, | should
connect to the city sewer line.

| have spoken with Mr. Evans at 36 Sunshine Rd, he has agreed to allow me to cross his property to
connect to the existing line servicing his home.

There are several homes in the area that are being serviced by the City Sewer system that are not inside
- the City Limits. | am willing for my property to be annexed into the City if that is necessary to be allowed
to use the Sewer System.

Please consider my request and allow me access to the Sewer system, as | have greatly increased the
neighborhood appeal by renovation on a terrible eyesore in the area.

Please contact me with a response as soon as possible.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rick Thompson Home Builders

931-265-3199

cc: Lori M Buck
Good Ole Rocky Top Realty

931-260-0448
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